PROPWASH



Alaska bush flying. AOPA photo.

MINUTES OF THE JANUARY 8 MEETING

President Bill Putney called the meeting to order with a Happy New Year greeting to all present.

Old Business

At Bill's request for Old Business items it was noted that there will be a memorial service in honor of Roth Mason on February 5, 2011 at 4:00 PM at Tailspin Tommy's hangar.

New Business

Under New Business, Bill asked for a volunteer to manage the upcoming Airport Day. He feels that it is important that there be a person in place to manage the

overall planning activities. Since no volunteer came forth, there was discussion about finding a volunteer. Bill is going to look into putting a classified ad in The Leader to explain the position and seek a volunteer. It was also suggested that we ask Patrick to announce the position in the next Propwash.

With no further business to discuss or act on, Richard Wagner made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Eric seconded the motion and the first meeting of 2011 ended.

Respectively submitted,

Gene McCutchin

President's Message

I am pleased to announce that Gene McCutchin has agreed to serve as secretary, and was duly elected at the January meeting.

On behalf of the membership I would like to thank Rick Martinez for his service as the association's secretary during 2010.

As a reminder, there will be a memorial service for Roth Mason, our friend and JCPA member at Tailspin Tommy's at 4:00 PM on Saturday February 4th.

Our thanks to Dennis Broderson who has initiated work on adding Roth's name to the pilot memorial outside the Spruce Goose.

Bill Putney



AOPA photo.

TREASURER'S REPORT

As of 1/05/2011

Checking Account

Beginning Balance 12/12/2010 \$1,064.74

Income: \$0.00

Expenses: \$0.00 Ending Balance 1/12/2011 \$1,064.74

Savings Account = \$2,865.06

Doug McMinds, Treasurer

Canada, including eAPIS, ATC user fees in Canada, and some of the differences in procedures and regulations while flying in Canada.

HELP WANTED

We need a volunteer to chair the organizing committee for Airport Day. Please contact Bill Putney at 379-2687.



UPCOMING EVENTS

April 2 Meeting

Larry Crockett, Executive Director of the Port of Port Townsend and his team will tell us about planned developments for the airport and host a Q&A session.

May 7 meeting

Learn what you need to know about flying to and from

ABOUT THE JCPA

Our regular meetings are held at 1000 on the first Saturday of each month in the pilot's lounge at Port Townsend Aircraft Services, 191 Airport Road, Port Townsend, WA 98368. In addition to the regular meetings, other events are scheduled from time-to-time. More details are available on the Calendar and on JeffcoPilots.com.

2011 Calendar

February

5: JCPA meeting

March

5: JCPA meeting.

April

2: Airport Update. Larry Crockett, Executive Director, Port of Port Townsend.

May

7: Speaker. Flying to Canada. eAPIS, Canadian regulations. and more.

June

4: JCPA meeting.

July

16: Airport Day and Fly-in at Jeffco.

JCPA Officers

BILL PUTNEY



President Flies a Navion 360.379.2687

GENE MCCUTCHIN



Secretary Private Pilot 360.390.5000

DOUG MCMINDS



Treasurer Flies a Mooney 360.385.2478

JCPA Directors

Larry Baum • B.J. Hallinan Doug McMinds • Bill Putney Patrick Shannon